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Using city parks for "emergency" homeless camps should not be permitted because it will deprive all
Portland residents of park access, and spread garbage and undesirable waste in the parks. This will
adversely effect park eco systems as well as human welfare. There is plenty of empty commercial
and industrial land in Portland that could be used for this purpose.
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